
NOTICE OF MAIL BALLOT ELECTION 
APPLEWOOD SANITATION DISTRICT 

MAY 6, 2025 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN and particularly to the electors of the Applewood Sanitation 
District of Jefferson County, State of Colorado: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a regular election of the Applewood Sanitation District shall be 
held on Tuesday, May 6, 2025, from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.  The election is being conducted as 
a mail ballot election.  Ballots will be mailed to eligible electors between April 14 and April 21, 
2025. 
 
At said election, the electors of the District shall vote for Directors to serve the following terms of 
office on the Board of Directors of the District: 
 
The names of persons nominated as Director for a Four-Year Term: 

• Walter “Snip” Young 
• Jessica Raths  
• Jason Miner  
• Barbara A. Panian   

 
The drop off location for the delivery of mail ballots and receipt of replacement ballots shall be 
located at the office of the Designated Election Official, 3900 E. Mexico Avenue, Suite 300, 
Denver, Colorado, and shall be open Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
beginning at least 22 days prior to the Election (April 14) and from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on May 
6, 2025, Election Day.  Ballots may also be returned to the District Ballot Drop Box located at 
4885 Ward Road, Suite 100, Wheat Ridge, Colorado 80033, which shall be open from 9:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. beginning April 14 and from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on May 6, 2025, Election Day.  
 
 
                                                       Applewood Sanitation District  

By: Mandi Kirk    
Designated Election Official 
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